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July 13, 2023

Starting Monday July 17, 2023 and going through Monday, August 7, 2023 State Road 58, (5™ St)
will have the Eastbound Lane closed between P St and Lincoln Ave. The eastbound lane will be
closed to install storm sewer and sanitary sewer improvements. The City of Bedford received a
transportation and stormwater grant to complete this project.

Schedule is dependent on weather conditions. The postal service and school system has been notified
of these closures as well as all emergency personnel. Be patient, cautious and aware of heavy

equipment in these areas. No semi traffic east of R St, use truck route.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you in advance for your cooperation as we improve
our infrastructure.

If you have questions, please contact Misty Adams at madams@bedford.in.gov or §12-275-1626.




